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Municipal Court to Close for 
In-Person Services   
Action to Protect Public from Evolving COVID-19  
 
EL PASO, Texas – In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and for the safety of the 
public and City of El Paso employees, the El Paso Municipal Court will be closed to 
the public for in-person services starting Monday, March 23, until further notice. 
 
All court hearings, sessions and jury duty at all bond office locations will be 
suspended during this time. The court will reschedule and notify residents who have 
scheduled trials, hearings or jury appearances by mail with a new time and date. 
 
In addition, Municipal Court activities such as Juvenile Case Management Classes, 
Youth Delinquency Prevention Classes, and Teen Court will be suspended.  
 
While Municipal Court facilities remain closed, residents can still conduct business 
with the court online or by phone. Residents are encouraged to resolve their 
citation(s) through the following methods: 
 

 Online payments: www.citepayusa.com 
 Phone payments: (915) 212-0232 
 Online chat with a court clerk: www.elpasotexas.gov/municipal-courts  
 Email: defendants@elpasotexas.gov 

 
Additional information including questions or concerns is available by calling the El 
Paso Municipal Court at (915) 212-0215 or visiting www.elpasotexas.gov/municipal-
courts.  
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